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               The Department of Botany, in collaboration with the Environmental Protection Training 

and Research Institute (EPTRI), organized Vanamahotsavam on 17th July 2025. The program 

began with a tree plantation drive in the college premises, symbolizing the commitment towards a 

greener environment.  

Dr. M. Suneela, Scientist, EPTRI, graced the occasion as the chief guest and actively participated 

in the plantation. She has provided plant saplings for this occasion including Dracaena, Song of 

India and Bixa orellina. Following the plantation, the Principal Prof. K. Karuna Devi, and Vice 

Principal, Prof.Y. Vasundhara, addressed the gathering and highlighted the importance of 

environmental conservation and the role of youth in protecting nature. Dr. M. Suneela delivered 

an insightful speech, emphasizing the need for sustainable development and collective 

responsibility in combating environmental challenges. 

The program concluded on a positive note, with renewed motivation among students and faculty 

to continue such green initiatives. 
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